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State of Florida 
L 

~~ ~ ~. 

DATE: August 9,2004 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Blanca S. Bayo, Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Director 

Richard P. Redemann, Utility SysterndCommunications Engineer, Division of 
Economic Regulation 

Docket No. 99201 5-WU; Application for Limited Proceeding to Recover Costs of 
Water System Improvements in Marion County by Sunshine Utilities of Central 
Florida. Inc.. 

Attached please find two letters that should be placed in the docket file. The first letter is 
to Mr. Bob McDougald of Pospiech Contracting, Inc. from James Hodges, President of Sunshine 
Utilities. The second letter is to Mr. David Beach from James Hodges, President of Sunshine 
Utilities, These letters indicate that the Sunshine Utilities Regional Water system has been put 
on hold indefinitely. 
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Division of Economic Regulation (Merchant, Fletcher) 
Office of General Counsel (Jaeger) 



a Sunshine Utilities 
102.30 E. Hdy. 25 - BehtGed, F" 34420-5537 
UJce (352) 347-8228 - Fax (352) 347-4975 

June 7,2004 

Mr. Bob McDougald 
Pospiech Contracting, Tnc. 
1975 Piper Lam 
Invemess, FI, 34450 

Re.: Sunshine Utilities af Central Florida, h e .  
Sunshine Utilities Regional Water System 
Contract "C" Water Distributiun 

Dear Mr.Beach: 

We apprcciatc your interest in the subject pruject, unforturzatel~ this project 
tias beeti put on hold indefinitely. We would hope that, ifwe are able to 
re-ae..tivate this pruject, you may consider working with us again. We 
understand that the F.D.E.P, Drinking Water Program required you to 
obtain h n d s  some tinit: ago, Please advise your bonding companv that 
these bonds can be released. 
lf you requirt: any additional information or have any questioils, please fcel 
tiee to contact me. 



Sunshine Utilities 

June 7,2004 

Mr. David Beach 
Beach Construction Co., h c .  
P.O. Box 141860 
Gainesville, F'l326 14- 1 860 

Re: Sunshine Utilities of Central Florida9 hc. 
Sunshine Utilities Regional Water System 
Contract T" Water Distribution 

Dear MiBeach: 

We appreciate your interest in the subject project, unfortunately this project 
has k n  put on hold indefinitely. We would hope that, if we are able tu 
re-activate this project, you may consider workmg with us again. We 
understand that the F.D.E.P. Drinhng Water Program required you to 
obtain bonds some time ago. Please advise your bonding company that 
these bonds can be released. 
If you require any additional information or have any questions, please feel 
free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

es Hdges 
resident 

cc: Dewaine Christmas, Sunshine Utilities 
Harold W, B h n e a u ,  H.W. Barrineau & Associates, hc.  
Don W. Berryhill, F.D.E.P., Bureau of Water Facilities Funding 


